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Bless Our Priests Collection

December 13-14, 2025

This shipment will contain the envelopes, brochures and posters you ordered through the Diocesan website.  If you are missing anything, please let us know as soon as possible so we can get additional materials mailed out to your parish.  As part of the promotion, each parish is asked to do the following:

· Display the poster(s) immediately

· Insert the bulletin announcements in your bulletin

· Make altar announcements encouraging support of this collection

· Insert the brochure and envelope into each bulletin or in a prominent location in your parish on the weekend this collection is taking place

PLEASE READ – Remittance of Funds:

Checks written for the Bless Our Priest Collection to the Diocese of Madison CANNOT be combined with any other funds, please send a separate check for the Bless Our Priest Collection or we will have to return these checks to your parish/pastorate.
The envelopes for this collection are pre-addressed to the Diocese of Madison; the envelope also indicates that parishioners should make checks payable to the Diocese of Madison.  Please mail any envelopes received in your collections to the Stewardship and Development office:

Office of Stewardship and Development

Diocese of Madison

702 S High Point Rd. Ste. 225

Madison, WI 53719


Contribution acknowledgements for tax purposes will be sent from the Diocese, your parish/pastorate WILL NOT be responsible for sending acknowledgements or tax statements.  If you receive a check made out to your parish/pastorate, please cash the check payable to you and submit a check to the Diocese of Madison for that dollar amount – be sure to indicate this is for the Bless Our Priests fund as well as what parishioner it is from so that we are able to acknowledge them.

Please note:  This collection also has an envelope inserted into the Catholic Herald. These envelopes are pre – addressed to the Diocese, with checks made payable to the Diocese.   If you receive any envelopes with checks at your parish/pastorate that are payable to the Diocese of Madison, please mail these directly to the above address (both check and envelope).

Questions – Email stewardship@madisondiocese.org or call 608-821-3042
Thank you!
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